Office of the Traffic Engineer Department of Public Works 100 Nashua Street Boston, Mass.

Dear Sir:

The Board of Selectmen of the Town of Harwich respectfully request the Department's approval of the following regulation made by the Selectmen on May 27, 1957.

Traffic Rules and Orders, Article 5, Section 2.

Prohibited on certain streets. Upon the following streets or highways or parts thereof parking is hereby prohibited.

Lower County Road, both sides, from Rte #28, Harwich Port, west to Wah-Wah Taysee Road, Harwich Port.

	Respectfullyyours,	
AEW/cwm	Board of Selectmen	
true copy:		
\ttest:		

Dproved on Frank # 8284

Town Clerk